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HB2025 is absolutely absurd. We Oregonians are already struggling to survive and 

that struggle seems to be progressively increasing. Government is supposed to serve 

their residents while protecting and encouraging their well being. Unfortunately, the 

current Oregon government is doing the opposite. It seems as if they are seeking our 

demise.  

Oregonians need protection from our own government! 


